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2 May 2005

Dear Mom, 


I wrote a letter to the church. I just used the return address on the card that they sent me. Things are still going very good. We had PT today and my lower left leg is really sore. I think I pulled a calf muscle but after running on it for a few minutes I don't have any problems. Tonight for dinner the served us southern fried catfish and hush puppies. It was really (not sure what this word is - I thinking - and hoping - "good".) I have gotten into the habit of eating yogurt every morning if they don't run out. I have been using for the calcium because drinking milk + the heat = vomiting. I'm doing really good on all the knowledge that I have learn. I have memorized my 11 general orders and most of the history till the Korean War. I have noticed that I have been able to get things done and have become very discipline. I got moved in the squad bay so I have a new rack mate that just failed his IST on Saturday. Because I have learned what I needed to fast I have to teach him. He is pretty good so far. I make sure he doesn't talk and doesn't move when he is not supposed to. If he keeps learning he will keep himself and myself out of trouble. I think that I'm getting very use to this place When we get punished and quarterdecked or (again, not sure - ? pittal) I don't worry at all. When that happens we to do several exercises when they tell us to. The DI say push and we do push up and yell push aye sir. We also do jumping jacks, mountain climbers, crunches, running in place and several others. I have started to like the punishment, I get really sweaty all the time and it just drips off me. It lets me know that I'm really working hard.


I hope to be in the training company in two weeks. I just want to start learning skills and getting the training days out of the way. I have to get ready for bed now. I'll finish tomorrow.


It's Thursday, I have been pretty busy. I received letters from Grandma Doris and Dick and Peg in Ticonderoga. They sent me a really nice card. I'm pretty sore today. This morning when forming for chow a fat Asian kid clipped my right knee and its stiff. It should be back to normal Saturday. I also got a letter from Amanda. I was afraid she wouldn't write. It was really nice. I hope that she keeps writing me. I feel that I should be in training in two weeks. With all the bangs and bruises I'm holding up very well. I hope that Conor is still earning ranks and achievements. Tell everyone at the church that I think of them on Sundays. Sometimes I wish I could be there with everyone to listen to the sermon. Well, it's 8 so I have to get ready for bed. 

Love, 

Brendon

 P.S. Even though it sometimes seems hard it is really fun

Keep writing


